
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

January 11th-15th 

Vision: F.E.S students will be passionate life-long learners who contribute as 

responsible leaders in the global community. 

 

 

 

Monday, January 11th 

 

 

o Grade 3 activity stations- 3 M & 3 Cu 

o Movement with the Seniors- 2 B & 2 O’B 

o Drama at lunch 

Thursday, January 14th 

 

 

o Grade 5 Activity Stations -5B,5W & 5R 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday, January 12th 

 

o Student Led Club application forms due for 

grade 4-5 students 

o Leader in Training forms due 

Friday, January 15th 

 

o Grade 1 Activity Stations (1R & 1M) 

 

Wednesday, January 13th 

o Grade 2 Activity Stations -2O & 2B 

o Drama at lunch 

 

 

Upcoming Dates: 

 

January 20th- Kindergarten pancake breakfast @ 

8:15am 

January 21st- Home and School Meeting 

January 25th – Student Led Clubs begin 

January 27th- National Literacy Day 

January 27th- Curriculum Evening 6:00pm-7:30pm 

January 28th- Kick off to kindergarten (3:30pm & 

5:30pm sessions) 

o  

 

Information Items: 

- We have had an awesome first week back! The students were excited to see their friends and teachers and 

are eager to learn new things! 

 

-Please have your students dress appropriately for the weather. Unless it is colder than -20 degrees, the children 

go outside each day for fresh air and exercise.  Snow pants, hats and mitten are strongly recommended. 

 

-We are combining Family Literacy Night and Curriculum Night at the end of the month because we know 

families are very busy. Please see the attached newsletter for more details on our wellness theme.  

 

-Student led clubs will begin the week of January 25th. Currently our grade 4 and 5 students are completing 

application forms and our grade three students completing their “Leader In Training” forms. Because of our 

common schedule this year, clubs will be spread throughout the entire week as opposed to all being 

scheduled during two lunch times.  

-Our first Superstore sponsored pancake breakfast will be for kindergarten students on Wednesday, January 

20th. 

 

-Please note that we are part of the “Hampton Education Centre”.  During inclement weather, Anglophone 

South district personnel will decide to close the entire district, delay buses in the entire district, or within a 

specific Education Centre (Hampton, Saint John, Saint Stephen). 

 

--Our weekly Family Connections are also posted on our school website under the Synrevoice tab. 


